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Launch of new CCAMLR website on 13 July 2012
TO ALL MEMBERS OF THE COMMISSION AND THE SCIENTIFIC COMMITTEE

The CCAMLR Secretariat is pleased to announce that the new CCAMLR website will be launched on
Friday 13 July 2012. The website is in CCAMLR’s four official languages: English, French, Russian
and Spanish.

In order to access ‘Members only’ sections, Members need to designate an administrator for both
the Commission and the Scientific Committee pages, or one for each. Unless the Secretariat is
advised otherwise (to ccamlr@ccamlr.org), designated administrators will be a Member’s
Commissioner and/or Scientific Committee Representative.

As from Friday 13 July 2012, the Secretariat will begin sending the Members’ designated
administrator(s) an email with a link to the new website allowing them to choose their password.
The administrators will then be able to provide colleagues within their delegation access to the new
website.

The Secretariat has endeavoured to provide access to all information on the previous website.
However, certain historical content has not yet been transferred and will be added after the launch
date. Ongoing access to the old website will continue to be possible using http://archive.ccamlr.org.

Please do not hesitate to provide feedback as the website will be updated and adjusted
continuously to accommodate its users.

Andrew Wright
Executive Secretary

Post PO Box 213, North Hobart, Tasmania 7002 Australia
Address 181 Macquarie Street, Hobart, Tasmania 7000 Australia

Web ccamlr.org
Email ccamlr@ccamlr.org

Telephone +61 3 6210 1111
Fax +61 3 6224 8744

mailto:ccamlr@ccamlr.org
http://archive.ccamlr.org

